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Dear Senator Sonju:

Thank you for forwarding the issues that you identified on behalf of the Select
Committee on Efficiency in Government regarding the implications of the federal health
care law on the Montana Medicaid program. We agree that there will be many changes
that will be needed in the next several years.

As you acknowledge in your letter, there are very few details that have been released
by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) about actual implementation
of the Affordable Care Act (ACA). CMS will need to issue specific guidance before
anything but rudimentary analysis of our existing systems can take place. For this
reason, we feel that it would be premature to convene meetings with stakeholders at
this time.

I have offered to meet with stakeholders on an individual basis in the past regarding
ACA and rema~o itted to continuing these meetings.

Sincerelyj
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Brian Schweitzer
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